
BRISTOL CITY COUNCIL 
 

COMMONS ACT 2006 – SECTION 15 
      
     R E V I S E D 
 
 
To:  Whom it may concern. 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the cancellation of the 2nd and 3rd Day of the Non Statutory 
Public Inquiry (Wednesday 15th May and Thursday 16th May 2013) held at City Hall, 
College Green, Bristol BS1 5TR in relation to an the application to register the land 
described in the Schedule below as a Town or Village Green (“the application land”). 

 
Subject to an Agreement between the Applicant, and the Objector (“the Agreement”), the 
Applicant has applied to amend the application to register a smaller area of the application 
land and the Objector has withdrawn its objection in respect of the proposed amended 
area. 
 
The Commons Registration Authority will proceed to determine whether to accept the 
amendment and whether to register the proposed amended area as a Town or Village 
Green. 
 
If anyone not on the attendance list for the 1st Day of the Non Statutory Public Inquiry 
(Tuesday 14th May 2013) wishes to make representations, they must do so in writing to the 
Commons Registration Authority at City Hall, College Green, Bristol BS1 5TR  FAO Tom 
Dunsdon   tom.dunsdon@bristol.gov.uk   by  4pm on Friday 31st May 2013.   
 
For further details of the Agreement and a copy of the plan of the proposed amended area 
please contact The Commons Registration Authority at City Hall, College Green, Bristol 
BS1 5TR FAO Tom Dunsdon  tom.dunsdon@bristol.gov.uk 
 
 
DATED  14 May 2013 (Revised 16 May 2013 to extend time limit) 
 

 
Schedule 

 
                                                    Description of the application land   
 
Land adjacent to Blackberry Hill Hospital between Manor Road in the south, Blackberry Hill Hospital 
to the west and Grove Wood to the north and the College Court Estate to the east and known as 
Laundry Field, Bristol. 
 
 
 
 
 
LIAM NEVIN  
DIRECTOR LEGAL SERVICES 

 
 

 



 
 


